HORSESHOE

MILDENHALL

Thursday 18th August

Ahead of the official re-opening of The Horseshoe on Friday 19th August,
we are going to open the doors for everyone in the village for a night! We're
really excited to finally get the pub back open and we’re looking forward to
meeting everyone and getting to know you all!

We have a great selection of drinks. However, whilst we have an excellent
chef joining us on 12th September, we won’t have the new kitchen and
menu available until early October. It will be worth the wait though!

In the meantime, we hope to see you back at your local and can’'t wait to
welcome you on Thursday 18th August from S5pm onwards!

If you have any enquiries, please call us on 07765563125 or email
iInfo@thehorseshoemildenhall.com

Cheers!

Clare and James



